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 At Structure St01, works on the bridge deck have been completed, 

including the initial surfacing layer. 

 

 



 

 

 Also in the area of Structure St01, earthworks north and south of the 

structure are progressing well – see photograph below. 

 

 

 

 

Embankment construction ongoing north of Structure St01.  
 

 

 Structure St01 is now open to construction traffic only, this will allow 

us to transfer material between the sections of the project both north 

and south of the N25 without interfering with traffic in the area.  

 

 



 

 

Construction traffic utilising Structure St01 to cross over the N25. 

   
 

 

 As noted in last week’s update, construction of the columns at 

Structure St08 is now underway – see photograph below. We now 

expect that the first columns in this area will be cast week 

commencing 09/05/22. 

 

 



 

 

Works being progressed at Structure St08 ahead of the upcoming column 

construction works.   
 

 At Structure St06 (i.e. the structure on the new free flow Link F from 

the Glanmire Roundabout to the Jack Lynch Tunnel), preparatory 



 

works associated with the bridge deck are nearing completion with 

the deck due to be poured at night on Thursday 12th May 2022 – 

see photograph below. 

 

 

 

 

Works being progressed at Structure St06 for the upcoming bridge deck 

pour.  

This week's progress update shows the route of the proposed new 

link road, Link C. Upon completion, this will be the new free flow link 

from the N25 westbound to the M8 northbound  



 

 

 

Dunkettle Live Traffic App 
 



 

 

Click on the icon above to see the benefits of the Dunkettle Live App.  

 

 

                                                                        

                                       

Dunkettle Live App: Download from Apple App store or from Google Play store  

 

 

 



 

 

N40 Intelligent Transport 

Systems 

 

Installation of gantry mounted Variable Message Signs and other 

infrastructure to display traffic information such as journey times. 

  

 

  

 

 Works next week will continue to focus  on the commissioning of the 

new ITS  equipment on the N40 northbound approach to the tunnel 

with no impact on traffic 

 

 

 

 

As always, if there are any queries or comments in 

relation to these works, please contact us at:

Phone: 1800 810077 (at any 

time),  Email: roadconstruction@ccc-site.com. 

Further information on the Dunkettle Scheme can be 

accessed www.dunkettle.ie. 

Real time traffic information can be accessed via 

www.dunkettletraffic.ie or on the Dunkettle Live App 

(Apple App store and Google Play store). 

New subscribers to the newsletter can 

register: www.dunkettle.ie/newslettersignup    

 

 

 

More at www.Dunkettle.ie 

 

 

 



 

 

Your email address is on a list that we use to keep you informed on the progress on the 

N40 and Dunkettle Interchange works. 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 

  
 

 

  

 


